From: Dorothy Currier <dorocurr@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 5:11 PM

To: PUC - Executive.Director; PUC:

Cc: Kreis, Donald; Dorothy Currier

Subject: RE: COMMENT LETTER for PUC Dockets DE 16-241 and DE 16-693"

Dear Ms. Howland,

I agree with the letter from our Consumer Advocate, Don Kreis, regarding these dockets.

Please keep the "public" in the PUC and rule to maintain a fair due process on these dockets. Reject the request
to keep Northern Pass and the Access Northeast Pipeline dockets open. In accord with your mission statement,
we need you to assure that the public has safe service at reasonable rates. We need you to perform your
responsibilities ethically and professionally and not get taken in by the self serving, short sightedness and corner
cutting of the corporate world.

Thank you for your diligence regarding due process.

Respectfully,

Dorothy Currier



